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Dear [name], 

We are delighted to welcome you to participate in the Marie Skłodowska-Curie Individual Fellowship Master Class 2019 at Science and Technology, Aarhus University. The master class will take place during May 14th – 16th 2019 (both days included). 

We will book accommodation for you at CabInn (address: Kannikegade 14, 8000 Aarhus C). We expect you to arrive on Monday May 13th and leave on Thursday May 16th. Do you plan to arrive on Tuesday and/or stay longer please inform your local contact as soon as possible.
For further information, please contact [insert local contact here].

We are looking forward to seeing you in Aarhus!

All the best,   

[insert local contact here]/supervisor/head of department
